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BY E-MAIL 
 
July 21, 2017 
 
John Vellone 
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
22 Adelaide Street W. 
Toronto ON M5H 4E3 
jvellone@blg.com 
 
Dear Mr. Vellone:  
 
Re: InnPower Corporation (InnPower) 

Application for Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2016-0085 

 
The OEB is in receipt of InnPower’s revised request for an extension to the filing of its 
interrogatory responses, which were due to be filed June 23, 2017. 
 
InnPower has asked for repeated extensions to the deadline for filing of interrogatory 
responses. The OEB will not schedule a new deadline for the filing of interrogatory 
responses or other procedural matters.  The OEB will not proceed with InnPower’s 
application until InnPower has filed complete interrogatory responses with the OEB and 
other parties.  
 
The OEB had reserved tentative hearing dates in August 2017 based on the scheduled 
deadline for filing the interrogatory responses. However, due to the delay in filing of 
interrogatory responses, the contemplated hearing dates are no longer feasible.  When 
InnPower has filed complete interrogatory responses, the OEB will schedule further 
procedural steps based on the OEB's calendar and availability.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c: Brenda Pinke, Regulatory & Conservation Manager, InnPower Corporation  
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